HOLY FAMILY SCHOOL

P.O. Box 578, 80 Eighth Avenue
Englehart, Ontario
POJ 1HO
Phone: (705) 544-2397 Fax: (705) 544-2466
ipal: Mr. Matthew Turner email: mturner@ncdsb.on.ca

September 17, 2012

Dear Parents/Guardians:

We are now taking orders for our Holy Family School clothing!

As you can see by the attached order form, there are a wide variety of items available
to choose from. All orders (and payment) are due to the school office no later than
Monday, October 15™. We anticipate that the clothing will be delivered
approximately 2 weeks after our order is submitted, depending on the size of the
total order.

We do have a couple of sample items on display at the school.

Please note that this is not a fundraising campaign. All prices reflect our
manufacturing and set-up costs only.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school.

Yours truly,

Matt Turner
Principal

“YOU ARE THE LIGHT OF THE WORLD!”



